Prof. Peter Wasamba, the Coordinator of the Korean Studies programme discusses the
implementation of the MoU between Sookmyung Women’s University and University of
Nairobi at Sookkmyung University, Seoul, on 22 April 2013. The meeting was attended by Prof.
D H Kiiru, Research Director, Korean Studies Networking Project (UoN), Prof. Swoo K. Suh,
Vice Dean, Office of External relations, Korea University, and Ms. Soo Young Song,
Programme Coordinator, International Affairs Services, Korea University.



